## HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN

## **ASB Announcements**

Winter Formal – "A Night on the Nile" is this Saturday, 12/4. Bid Sales are during snack and lunch only. Cost to attend is \$40 per couple or \$20 individual.

Students attending the Winter Formal on Saturday Night please remember to bring your student ID with you. It is REQUIRED for entry into the dance. Any guests that have been approved to attend must have a picture ID with them as well.

## **Students**

Thursday School **today** after school. Go to Rm. 805 by 3:15. Doors are locked at 3:15 sharp; you will be released at 7:15. Remember to bring 4 hours of work with you. A bus will be available for those who need a ride home.

Be sure to stop by the Library December  $6^{th} - 9^{th}$  to visit the "Reading Saves the Day" Book Fair! We will be open from 7:30 a.m. until 3:30 p.m.

The Central California Blood Bank will be at Hanford High School on Tuesday, December 7, from 8 -12. Students who are 16 years or older and weigh at least 110 pounds are able to donate. Presentations will be given in junior and senior Social Studies classes for permission slips and sign-ups. If you miss the presentation, please see Mrs. McGrory in Room 810 to sign up and get permission slips. Thanks for giving the gift of life!

Attention Seniors: Make up orders for caps and gowns and graduation products will be accepted on December 16<sup>th</sup> during lunch and after school in the library. A deposit or payment in full is required to place an order. Graduation packets are available in the ASB room or on the Guidance Office counter.

An early scholarship bulletin is available for seniors in the Career Center. This is **NOT** the Scholarship Booklet that comes out before Christmas Break! The 10 scholarships listed have early deadlines. This information was also sent out to all the Senior government/econ and English teachers, so students can look over the bulletin in their classes.

The ASVAB Interpretation is scheduled for Wednesday, 12/8 in the Career Center. There will be two sessions. Students who took the ASVAB need to sign up in the Career Center for the session they want to attend. Space is limited, so first come first served. Score reports will be given to students at that time.

Buy your yearbook now for \$60 in the Student Finance Office during snack and lunch. Price will increase to \$65 after Winter Break. Hurry...there are only 175 copies left to reserve.

Senior ads are still available for purchase. All money and pictures must be submitted by Friday, 12/10. See Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 for more information.

Seniors, buses for Grad Nite at Magic Mountain are filling up fast! Reserve your spot NOW with a \$30 deposit. Make payment in the ASB Office during break or lunch.

Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101. Everybody is welcomed to join us. Please bring \$3 for pizza and water.

Join us for Art Club Mondays at lunch in Rm. 605.

Boys Tennis meeting at break on Tuesday, 12/7 in Rm. 251.

## Citizenship

"Too often we under estimate the power of...the smallest acts of caring, all of which have the potential to turn a life around." - Leo Buscaglia

Explain - tell how Bullpups remember...your character counts everywhere...all the time!